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Tate, Michele

From: nancyfredland [nancyfredland@comcast.net] - p i-p p> ^ n i : \?

Sent: Thursday, December 10, 2009 6:01 AM

To: EP, RegComments iNDB'LNDl'N̂  ! E t l A # f

Subject: oil drilling in PA forests hLvi;:W \ v

I am writing to express my concern, in fact, alarm at the potential harm to our forests and
drinking water if environmenal regulations are weakened. As one who regularly uses the
forests for recreational purposes, I believe that the DEP should stop allowing exsisting or
proposed waste water plants to pollute our rivers unless they follow new rules.

Nancy B. Fredland
6037 Daniel Street.
Philadelphia, PA 19144

12/30/2009


